
From: LTA EV Charging (LTA) <LTA_EV_Charging@lta.gov.sg>  
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 6:30 PM 
Subject: Email Invitation for Industry Briefing on the Electric Vehicles Charging Act (for Development 
Owners) 
 
Dear all,   
  
As previously announced, the Electric Vehicles (EV) Charging Act (EVCA) was passed by Parliament in 
November 2022 to regulate the safe charging of EVs, ensure the provision of reliable EV charging 
services, and expand the network of accessible charging infrastructure in Singapore. This will include 
mandating EV charging provisions at developments to ensure accessibility of charging infrastructure. 
 
To ensure a smooth transition for the industry upon the commencement of the EVCA, the Land 
Transport Authority (LTA) would like to invite you to an industry briefing to share more information 
about the upcoming requirements. Details of the briefing are as follows:  
 

Date: 13th December 2023 (Wed) 
Time: 10am – 11am  
Location: LTA Hampshire Office Auditorium 

More information will be sent after the confirmation of your attendance.  
 
If you are keen to participate in the briefing session, please register your attendance for the industry 
briefing via https://go.gov.sg/industry-briefing-13th-december. Registrations will close on 8th 
December 2023.  
 
Kindly reach out to Zhelin if you have further questions regarding the industry briefing. Thank you 
and we look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
National Electric Vehicle Centre 
 

https://go.gov.sg/industry-briefing-13th-december

